
Last Orientation for 4
TH

 Year Students, 

ITM 4541 Internship in Tourism Management 
Time flies fast. Our 4th year students just came back from a 4-month long internship, 

during which their ability in handling unfamiliar situations from working and living away from 

home and the university, and of course, from friends, has been proven, and higher capabilities 

would be produced. Last Friday marked another step of their real life to begin. The morning 

session was completed by all students sharing what they had been through during the 

internship, opportunities they got and problems challenging them to overcome. All well done 

on your part! You show us you are growing intellectually. Hope all of you succeed in your life 

and work in the future :) 

 


